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              19th October 23 

TEAM POINT WINNERS 
This half term, our pupils have been collecting Team Points. 
The winners of our first half term competition are the RED, 
BLUE & GREEN teams! Pupils in the RED, BLUE & GREEN teams 
have won a non-uniform day on Friday 3rd November. 

Dates for the Diary 
October 
20th DLP Staff INSET day (School closed to pupils) 
23rd – 27th HALF TERM 
November 
30th Healthy Me Week: Drugs, alcohol & tobacco education 

31st Governors in Action – school visit  
1st Class 2 Guy Fawkes Drama Day (see letter sent home) 
2nd Open Morning 3 for Reception intake, Sept 2024 
3rd Y6 Kingswood Payment due 
3rd Red, Blue & Green Teams non-uniform day 
8th/10th Year 5 Bikeability training 
9th Parent’s Evening 1 (virtual) 3.30-6.00pm (details to follow) 
14th Parent’s Evening 2 (virtual) 3.30-6.00pm (details to follow) 
16th Class 3 Visit Hindu Temple (see letter sent home) 
17th Children in Need – Wear something spotty - £1 Donation 
20th Class 4 Visit Chester Zoo (see letter) 
24th Friends of Friezland Chocolate Tombola Collection 

 

 

FROSTEIS 
WRAP UP WARM 
For anyone booked into Frosties after school, please make sure 
children have a warm coat, hat and gloves ready for the weather, 
because we always try to spend time playing outside, as much as 
weather permits! 
BOOKING FORMS 
Please hand in booking forms for the new half term. Thank you. 
 
 

CLASS 1 & 2 TUMBLES CHRISTMAS PARTY!  

 
Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are invited to join in some 
festive fun on Thursday 30th November (4pm - 6pm) at Tumbles play 
centre. Tickets include entry to Tumbles, food and drink. All children 
must have a ticket, these are priced at £10 per child. Please contact 
Dani Jones on 07814589517 by Monday 13th November to purchase. 
Any accompanying siblings must also have a ticket as places are 
limited. This is a great opportunity to meet up with other parents 
whilst the children enjoy some time with their school friends!  

SCHOOL COUNCIL ELECTIONS 

 
This week, we have been incredibly impressed and proud of all 
the children who wrote manifestos and did their speeches for 
the School Council Elections! 
The new Council for this year has been elected; huge 
congratulations to: Liberty & Oliver W (Y3) Seth P and Mollie C 
(Y4) Charles & Linus (Y5) and Maylin & Eva (Y6).  

CHILDREN IN NEED! 

 
On Friday 17th November, we will raise funds for Children in Need by 
going SPOTTY! Children are invited to wear something spotty – this 
can be as much as a full spotty outfit, or as simple as a spotty 
accessory with school uniform. We are kindly asking for a £1 donation 
which will be forwarded to Children in Need. Thank you! 

CLASS 4 FOOTBALL MATCH 
Well done to the Year 6 pupils who represented Friezland in 
our first match on Friday against Hodge Clough. Although we 
didn’t get a win, Mr Bunn was really pleased with the 
teamwork that they demonstrated. Well done to all involved! 

HALLOWEEN 
Whilst you are out and about having fun at Halloween, please 
remind your children about Halloween safety: if they are Trick 
or Treating, they must be with an adult, and they need to 
consider which doors to knock on – usually ones with lights on 
and decorations or people that they know. Click to watch a 
Halloween safety video together here. To get you in the mood, 
here’s a Halloween poem by Martha (Y6):   

 
Halloween 

Some may see witches with warts on their nose, 
some may see skeletons or black scary crows.  
Some may see zombies that give you a fright, 
some may see vampires who hunt through the night. 
Some may see fairies and pixies that sing, 
Some may see ghosts that are known for haunting. 
Don’t be afraid of anything that is seen, 
This is what happens when it’s Halloween!  
 
 
  

 

HARVEST THANKS 

 
Thank you to our Friezland Family for your generous Harvest 
donations to the Oldham Food Bank. What a great collection.   

 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/av/59075258
https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/av/59075258


 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
Ashton Community Chess Club in conjunction with Chess in Schools and Communities 

are hosting our 4th One Day Chess Congress event of 2023 for all ages from Year 2 

to 6 pupils as well as Year 7 to 11 pupils. 

Broadoak & Smallshaw Community Centre, Broadoak Road, Ashton-under-Lyne OL6 

8RS.  

Sunday 5th November 2023 from 10am – 2pm. (Registration from 9.45am).  

The tournament is NOT run on a knockout basis and all competitors will play 5 games. 

Entry fee payable on the day is £4.00.  

Competitors should bring a packed lunch with them although some drinks and sweets 

will be available to purchase. Parents are very welcome to stay. 

Please email your entry to davidghardy57@gmail.com or text/phone David on 07974 

952252. 

Name of Pupil / Age / Name of School / Emergency Contact Number 

 


